City of Palm Spri'ngs

Department of Planning Services

Memorandum

‘Date: June 12, 2012

| To: HSPB Board Members

From:  Craig A. Ewing, AICP, Director of Planning Servicé”s:éjz%“;
it

Subiect: Review of Las Palmas Business Historic District — Initiation of
Investigation Reclassification of “Non-contributing Properties” . to
“Contributing” Status

On May 8, 2012, the Board discussed the potential redesignation of several non-
contributing properties within the Las Palmas Business Historic District to contributing
status. The Board continued the meeting with direction to the sub-committee (Ploss
and Del.eeuw) to identify six to eight properties that it would recommend be first
considered for review. -

~ The sub-committee will report to the Board.




